
 

 

Less than two weeks to register for the World Shakespeare 

Congress 2016 

There are now less than two weeks until Congress registration closes on Sunday 1 

May 2016. If you, your friends or colleagues are planning to attend and have not yet 

registered, we would encourage you to do so as soon as possible. 

After Sunday 1 May 2016, it will not be possible to register for the Congress. 

Congress registration includes: 

 Attendance to both of the Congress Welcome Receptions  

 Entry to Plenary Sessions in both Stratford-upon-Avon and London  

 Entry to Panel Sessions in both Stratford-upon-Avon and London  

 Participation in one seminar in either Stratford-upon-Avon or London (registration 

required)  

 Participation in workshops (subject to registration, spaces are limited)  



Plus: 

 A WSC 2016 welcome pack  

 A space on a coach for travel from Stratford-upon-Avon to London on Thursday 4 

August 2016  

For further information and to register, please visit www.wsc2016.info  

 

Please note: delegates are not able to participate in any part of the Congress without 

registering for the full event.  

 

Please disregard this reminder if you have already registered for the full event.  

 

In order to keep up to date with latest Congress developments, please follow us on Twitter 

@WSCongress2016 and check our news feed at www.wsc2016.info/category/news.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The World Shakespeare Congress 2016 Committee 

 

 

 

You can opt not to receive future messages of this nature by using the web link shown below: 

VERITY: Notification options manager (p.holbrook@uq.edu.au)  
 

 

http://www.wsc2016.info/
http://www.twitter.com/WSCongress2016
http://www.wsc2016.info/category/news
https://www.mh-admin.bham.ac.uk/cgi-bin/oo?a=p.holbrook@uq.edu.au&c=all_html_course_lect_conf

